

September 10, 2007

Tom and Dale Chasteen The Hardware Conference 91900 Overseas Hwy Tavernier, FL 33070

Dear Tom and Dale:

Greg and I want to let you know how much we enjoyed the Hardware Conference this year and how much we appreciate your tremendous effort in putting on the Conference. This is our sixth year attending and we always look forward to it every September.

Each year keeps getting better and better. We love the casual setting that allows us to talk easily with old friends and acquaintances and make new contacts. We also enjoy the exhibiting and discussion format. The vendor meetings and open dialog as always were very informative. The wonderful resort and family atmosphere help make the entire Conference exceptional. We look to forward to next year!

Fondly, GREG & GABY Greg and Gaby Mann

> 1590 N.W. 27<sup>th</sup> Ave. #9 Pompano Beach, Florida 33069

Phone 800-226-5555 954-984-0116

Fax 800-582-6110 954-956-9949